


May 25, 2023

Dear Parents of the Class of ’23,

Congratulations! Your son(s) are just about to graduate from Delbarton School. This is an exciting time for them and I wish them much success as they move on. It is also an exciting time for you, as well. I know, though, that for many of you there is also a hint of sadness as your son’s time at Delbarton comes to an end. Just as your sons have formed lasting relationships over the course of their time here, so too have many of you. I know that there is always a certain fear of losing these relationships. Cheer up! We can help you.
Many years ago, Delbarton School’s headmaster emeritus, Fr. Stephen Findlay, OSB had the wisdom and insight to found the Delbarton Parents of Graduates Association (DPGA). This organization exists to help parents of Delbarton alumni stay in touch with their Delbarton friends and with Delbarton School and St. Mary’s Abbey. The DPGA organizes a number of events each year to help preserve and enhance relationships among Delbarton parents of alumni. There is no membership fee and you automatically become members upon your son’s graduation. I hope that you will take advantage of all that the DPGA can offer! Our motto is “Here we ALWAYS belong.”
As newly minted members of the DPGA, I want to personally invite you to join us in the garden for our Spring event on Thursday, June 15. This will be a great opportunity for you to see the DPGA in action and hear about our plans for the future.
Click here to register for this event.
I look forward to seeing you there!

Best Wishes,

Br. Paul Diveny, OSB
DPGA Moderator
